
Chair Grayber 

Vice-Chairs Lewis and Tran 

Members of Committee 

 

 

The Corvallis City Legislative Committee supports HB 4083 

 

 

The Corvallis City Legislative Committee, comprised of the Mayor and four city 

councilors, believes that this bill aligns with the carbon reduction goals of the City 

of Corvallis and would be a positive step in combatting climate. Where the state 

chooses to invest its dollars matters and speaks to our convictions as a society. It is 

critical that the state move away from investing in the fossil fuel market and towards 

greener, more future oriented industries.   

 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

 

Gabe Shepherd 

Corvallis City Councilor, Ward 4 

Corvallis City Legislative Committee, Chair 

  


